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Nikwax MRSL Statement 
 
Nikwax Ltd is committed to ensuring the use of hazardous chemicals is restricted within the 
company and our value chains.  As part of our Chemical Management System, we have 
developed a comprehensive Manufacturing Restrictive Substances List (MRSL) that restricts 
the input of hazardous chemicals in our manufacturing process and our products.  
 
The Nikwax MRSL adopts the Zero Discharge of Hazardous Chemicals (ZDHC) MRSL and all 
known per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS or otherwise known as PFCs) as identified 
by the US Environmental Protection Agency (EPA). The Nikwax MRSL is not limited to the 
chemicals included on these lists and additional chemicals of concern may be included.   
 
ZDHC MRSL - https://mrsl.roadmaptozero.com/ 
EPA PFAS Master List - https://comptox.epa.gov/dashboard/chemical_lists/pfasmaster 
 
 
There will be no intentional use of any of the chemicals included on the Nikwax MRSL. We 
require all of our suppliers to sign a declaration that the products they supply us with 
comply with our MRSL. We undertake annual wastewater testing at our manufacturing 
facility to verify compliance.    
 
The Nikwax MRSL will be reviewed annually to reflect changes in the ZDHC and EPA lists. 
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